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DATE: May 1, 2024 
 
TO: Incoming Housestaff 
 
FROM: Lori J. Wasedalek 

Program Manager I        

RE: Parking 

MCWAH recognizes that parking is an important issue to incoming residents.  Below is 
information concerning parking passes at some of the affiliated hospitals. If you are in the 
Milwaukee area prior to June 30th, you may wish to obtain your Veterans Affairs parking card 
before you are scheduled to work.  Residents that will be rotating at Children’s Wisconsin (CW) 
are encouraged to come to the Provider Support Service department at CW the week prior to 
their rotation to get their ID badges. 
 

 
 
Froedtert Memorial Lutheran Hospital: Prior to obtaining your Froedtert badge, you must first 
obtain your MCW ID badge. For information on the MCW ID badge, please refer to the May 
benefit letter that was emailed to you (and is also on our website).  To obtain a Froedtert parking 
pass, you must first go to the office labeled “Staff ID Badges” on the 1st floor, in the West Hospital 
across from the B elevators to obtain a Froedtert ID Badge. The office is open from 7:30 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m.  You may obtain your badge beginning June 19, 2023.  Next you need to go to the 
Parking Office located on level A, northside of Parking Area 3. Please park in a designated parking 
spot.  Do not park parallel in front of the Parking Office.  Bring your Froedtert ID badge and the 
application form with you.  You must present this form in person.  The Parking Office is open from 
7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  Please note that your Froedtert ID also gives you access to the resident call 
rooms at FMLH and allows you to receive a 10% discount in the FMLH cafeteria.  All housestaff will 
be given access to Parking Area #3.  You must park on Level E at all times when on Froedtert 
campus.   

 
Children’s Wisconsin:  A Children’s ID is needed if you are doing a pediatric rotation. There is no 
charge for your ID.  There is a $10 charge if you need a replacement badge due to loss or damage.  
Badges may be obtained by going to Provider Support Services, located on the 1st floor of the 
Hospital Center Tower, Monday – Friday 7:00 am-3:30 pm.  Your picture will be taken and your 
badge will be immediately printed at the Children’s Lobby Welcome Center.  You can also obtain 
your Children’s user ID & password for Epic at this time.  Parking is available in the north parking 
structure off of Watertown Plank Road.  If possible, please go to the Provider Support 
department no sooner than the week prior to your rotation.  ID badges and Epic info can be 
provided on the 1st day of your rotation, but it may take longer due to the number of residents 
coming for this same information.   For questions, please contact Provider Support Services at 
414-266-2310. 

 
Veteran’s Affairs Medical Center:  Parking is available to the housestaff in the gated North parking 
lots 11, 12 and 13 (accessible from N. Washington Drive). You will need a VA ID badge to access the 
gated lot, and obtain a red parking decal for your vehicle from the PIV Office located in room 70-E-
41, in Building 70 connected to the main hospital (Building 111).   The PIV office is open Monday – 
Friday 7:00 am to 4:00 pm.  In addition to these spaces, there is parking in the non-gated overflow 
lot at Building 6, with continuous shuttles between it and the main hospital. Housestaff may 
request an escort to their vehicle late at night from the Police Service Office located at the East 

https://www.mcw.edu/-/media/MCW/Departments/Graduate-Medical-Education/Froedtert-Parking-Application.pdf?la=en
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entrance of the hospital. 


